November Newsletter
Ms. Karr’s Class
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Dear 3rd Grade Parents,

October was a fun-filled month! Thank you to the wonderful parent volunteers that helped make our pumpkin challenge successful. 
Upcoming Events
November 5th

Picture Retakes

November 8th 

Veteran’s Day Assembly – 9:30
November 11th


NO SCHOOL – Veteran’s Day


November 15th 

Book Orders Due
November 28nd-29rd  

NO SCHOOL – Thanksgiving
December 4th – 5th  

Student Lead Conferences (no school for students)
Conference Sign-Up
Please sign up for a student-led conference on Family Access.

Book Orders

Book orders are due November 15th and will most likely be the last order before the holidays. If you would like to order books to give as a gift send me an email and I will hold them for you until you can pick them up. Books make an excellent gift! I really appreciate the purchases that have been made so far. For each dollar spent, our classroom earns points to purchase new books for out library. I love to keep the library filled with current favorites! (
Seesaw


I hope that you have had a chance to create your seesaw account so that you can see what your child is learning and doing in class. As we explore the app a little more, you will be able to hear your child read selected text and show you their thinking in math. I am excited to explore this cool communication tool this year. 
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Reading
We have started a unit on inferring in reading. Students are learning that most stories are about characters, the problems they face, how the characters deal with those problems, and how they change as a result. They are making inferences to help them understand characters in the stories they are reading. 
You can help your child make inferences by stopping every so often while you read with them and ask questions such as:

· What clue had the author given us so far about what kind of person this character is?

· What do those clues tell you about the character?

Math
We will finish Module 2 before Thanksgiving. Please look at my website for parent tip sheets for each module. Module 2 has focused on measurement and solving problems using unit of measurement (weight, volume, and time). 
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We have been focusing on using paragraphs, details, and elaboration in our writing. We will continue to work on the writing process including revision and editing.  During these stages we will focus on adding sensory details, deleting unnecessary details and using correct punctuation.
Thank you for reading this newsletter and for all the support and encouragement you have given to me this past month. I look forward to seeing you and working with you more this month now that my full volunteer schedule is in place. If you have any questions, please contact me at karrs@issaquah.wednet.edu.
Sincerely,

Shannon Karr
